
 

 

Please Join The TV    for 

 
Tuesday, December 4 

 Tanasi Bar and Grill 

2:00 pm to 3:30 pm 
C.O.P.S is an ancillary service of the Loudon County Sheriff’s Office (LCSO) where trained 
volunteers patrol in Tellico Village and other neighborhoods of Loudon County observing and 
reporting any problems or suspicious activity.   The C.O.P.S program is designed to allow citizens 
to assist law enforcement by being an extra set of “eyes and ears”.  
 
COPs volunteers also perform house checks in Tellico Village when requested by those citizens 
who are away from their houses for extended periods of time.   
 
This event is being sponsored by your Tellico Village HOA Neighborhood Watch as an opportunity 
to learn a little about the C.O.P.S program, ask questions, voice concerns, and get to know the 
volunteers protecting our Neighborhood.  

Coffee will be available!  

No sign-up needed – just show up on December 4 at 2PM! 

                         

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH        


